
2024 - Wisconsin Chapter

WIASIU is hitting fraud out of the park!  Check out our Scout Report to see how:

Multiple Singles:  

 Quarterly Virtual Trainings – allows flexibility for those that may need it or can not travel
 CIFI Prep Option Offering (January)
 Spring Seminar (April) 
 Offering of WIASIU swag – branded clothing options, hats, cups, etc.
 Service Recognition (April)
 Golf Outing (August)
 Fall Seminar (October)

Multiple Doubles:  

 Live Burn Joint Collaboration offering with neighbor chapter (June)
 WIASIU Gives Back (2023 – Veterans’ Administration; 2024 – Chosen for foster 

children)

Huge Triple:  

 “Who Pays For Fraud?  You do!”  Billboard Campaign!  Yes, a full billboard 
campaign that included the NICB Tip Line.  WIASIU has seen almost a 100% increase in 
WIASIU website traffic; NICB reported an uptick in NICB tips in Wisconsin!  Huge hit! 



Home Runs:  

 Fraud Awareness Walk (June) – a Wisconsin FIRST!!!
 Refreshed Wisconsin Chapter Logo 



And we are not ending there!  Good players are always thinking about the next at bat.  On 
deck:  Membership Drive/ Social Baseball Game in August!

The Wisconsin Chapter thanks YOU for being part of our TEAM!

Respectfully Submitted,

Jolene Nell

Wisconsin Chapter President


